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Howdy all. 

We had an interesting January. We had two snow days and we served 17 days 

which is one day less than 2019. Our numbers for 2020 lunches were 44,934 and 

for 2019 we served 47,525. Our daily average for 2020 is 2643 and for 2019 was 

2640. You can see that the average numbers are pretty much the same. 

Our numbers for breakfast for 2020 were 16, 901 and for 2019 the numbers were 

17,533. The daily average for 2020 was 994 and for 2019 were 974, so we are 

showing a small increase in breakfast numbers for 2020. 

We had a reimbursement of $145,327.65 for January of 2020 and for 2019 we had 

a reimbursement of $148,788.14. 

The only project that we are working on is our new Point of Sale software and 

computers. We have gone live with all schools as of 2/20/2020. Everything went 

smoothly as we moved over to the new system. We are still with Heartland which 

is the company that did out Nutrikids Software, but their new program is called 

Mosaic and it is a cloud based program. We will no longer be on the District 

server. We also installed new pin pads at the middle and the high schools for the 

students to input their ID numbers. 

We thank you for your support. Any questions feel free to call or come by and see 

us. 


